Caldwell, Dwayne

From: Raleigh, Alysa A

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 4:14 PM
To: Caldwell, Dwayne

Subject: Re: RM 111744 Dead Fish

Thanks for checking it out and letting me know!
Alysa Raleigh

From: Caldwell, Dwayne <DCaldwel@idem.IN.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 3:56:13 PM

To: Raleigh, Alysa A <ARaleigh@dnr.IN.gov>
Subject: Re: RM 111744 Dead Fish

Turned out to be nothing you’d be interested in.

Dwayne Caldwell OSC
IDEM Emergency Response
Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 1, 2024, at 12:38 PM, Raleigh, Alysa A <ARaleigh@dnr.in.gov> wrote:
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Thanks for the heads up!

Alysa Raleigh

Fish & Wildlife Health Biologist

Indiana Department of Natural Resources
Division of Fish & Wildlife

402 W. Washington Street, Room W273
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2781
ARaleigh@dnr.IN.gov

317-233-3293 Office

317-617-2010 Cell

www.dnr.IN.gov

From: Caldwell, Dwayne <DCaldwel@idem.IN.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 12:13 PM

To: Frownfelter, Karla <KFrownfe@idem.IN.gov>
Cc: Raleigh, Alysa A <ARaleigh@dnr.IN.gov>
Subject: RM 111744 Dead Fish

Happy Monday!



| took a call about dead fish in a pond at U of Indy. Caller said there was
some white material coming out of a pipe. | will check it out.
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Dwayne S. Caldwell

On Scene Coordinator Emergency Response

(317) 308-3036 ¢ dcaldwel@idem.IN.gov

Indiana Department of Environmental Management

Celebrating Thirty-Five Years of
Protecting Hoosiers and Our Environment
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